
Appendix 2 

Recommendation No.: GC-0188-2003 

Council Date: 2003-04-09  

Recommendation Description: In recognition of the work done by Mr. P. Green in 
promoting safe cycling and sustainable 
transportation in Mississauga, the Mississauga 
Cycling Advisory Committee recommends the 
establishment of the Phil Green Recognition Award 
to be presented annually by the Mississauga 
Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) to a person or 
persons who have demonstrated exemplary effort to 
the cause of promoting or furthering cycling or 
other forms of sustainable transportation in the 
City of Mississauga over the preceding year. 
 
MG.11.Cycling 
(MCAC-0003-2003) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

9.1




